March 10 Meeting of Pro-River Coalition

Background

The RDNO has determined that the meetings between representatives of each stakeholder group (constituency) will likely be separated into two sections of river:

1. A  sub-committee for the Lower Shuswap River  – from Mara Lake to Mabel Lake, and,

2. A sub-committee for the ‘Upper’ Shuswap River – from Mabel Lake to “the headwaters” (still to be determined).

On March 10, in order to prepare for the upcoming Motorized Vessel Management Mediation Process, the following pro-river residents of the North Okanagan met privately:

Huguette Allen

Neil Brooks

Hermann Bruns

Juegen Deschner

Terri Deuling

Barbara Fresz

Laura Jameson

Jan Lacko

Cathy MacPherson

Keith Richards

Charles Ruechel

Rick Smith

Ron Stone

The main purpose of this meeting was to:

1.  define the main stakeholder groups (constituencies) that  have an interest in restricting the use of motorized vessels on the  Shuswap Rivers, and

2. identify representatives for each of these constituencies.

The following 5 main constituencies were identified and named accordingly:

Pro-river Residents

Lower Shuswap Representative:    Hermann Bruns,  hbruns@live.ca
Alternate:

Upper Shuswap River Representative:  Doug Jones, dougjonesinbc@gmail.com   

Alternate:  

Pro-river Business Owners

Lower Shuswap River Representative:    Charles Ruechel, charles@elementsadventures.com
Alternate:

Upper Shuswap River Representative:   Ron Stone, ron@bigbeartours.ca
Alternate:

Pro-river Non-motorized Watercraft Enthusiasts (paddlers, rowers, rafters, peddle-boaters, SUP’s, and floating fishers)

Lower Shuswap River Representative: 
 Rick Smith, rsmithkweese@gmail.com
Alternate:  Miles Hopkins, madhopper@telus.net 

Upper Shuswap River Representative:   Barbara Fresz, bfresz@xplornet.com
Alternate:

Pro-river Conservation and Stewardship Community

Lower Shuswap River Representative: 
 Neil Brooks, barbdutot@gmail.com, 250-558-9445

Alternate:  Art Herbert, candaherbert@gmail.com, 250-838-9759

Upper Shuswap River Representative:   Huguette Allen, huguette.allen@gmail.com
Alternate: 

Pro-river Swimmers, Floaters, Fishers, and Shoreline Users

Lower Shuswap River Representative: 
 Jan Lacko, shusecd@gmail.com 

Alternate: Laura Jameson, ljameson2@hotmail.com 

Upper Shuswap River Representative:   Terry Deuling, deuling@junction.net 

Alternate:  

Some key ways for people to support this process were also identified.

HOW CAN YOU HELP?

1. Spread the word!  Encourage others to list themselves as a constituent with one or more of the defined pro-river constituencies.  Collect their names and contact information and submit it to any of the representatives above.

2. Volunteer as an alternate!  You would be able to attend meetings, or sit in for a representative when they are unable to attend. 

3. Contact your representative.  We want to hear your unique perspective and ideas on motor-boat use on these rivers so we can accurately represent our constituencies.

This is our opportunity to set a new course for the future of our rivers.  Please contact your representative!

